Resolution to appoint Lesley Cowley as chair of the ccNSO

The ccNSO Council was informed by Chris Disspain that he will step down as Chair
of the ccNSO Council at the end of the ccNSO Council meeting on 16 March 2011
during the ICANN meeting in San Francisco, USA.

Chris Disspain proposed Lesley Cowley to be chair of the ccNSO from the close of
the ccNSO meeting on 16 March 2011. The proposal was seconded by Byron
Holland, vice chair of the ccNSO. Lesley Cowley accepted the nomination.

Resolution

The ccNSO Council resolved to appoint Lesley Cowley unanimously (18 votes in
favour) as Chair of the ccNSO council for 12 months from the closure of the ccNSO
Council meeting on 16 March during the ICANN meeting in San Francisco, USA.



